Grand Bargain work streams
Summary of progress, December 2016

1) Transparency - World Bank and the Netherlands

Which concrete actions have you taken and/or are planning to take in the near future?

[bookmark: _GoBack]Starting in January, the Netherlands (NL) will work closely with Development Initiatives (DI) to carry out a baseline study into which organizations report to IATI and whether or not there are challenges to this process. NL and DI will reach out to all GB signatories as well as other interested stakeholders, conduct surveys, and identify and analyze any gaps that may exist.

A report summarizing the findings will be ready by the end of May, in time for the annual meeting in June (ECOSOC). The challenges identified will feed into the discussion on 'next steps'; for this reason NL expressed interest to wait until the report is out before working with IATI directly.

Have you taken, or are planning to take in the near future, any joint action with other work streams?

The Netherlands are currently exploring harmonized reporting requirements with ICVA and how IATI can join forces, but for now these have just been "prep phase" discussions and nothing has been signed. NL mentioned the possibility of Development Initiatives acting as a go-between between the actors, which would feed into their research for the baseline study.

NL is also working with the Red Cross family on open data reporting and how to link this with IATI.
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